
Dear all,  
 
Thankyou for supporting us to raise some money for the Jeans for Genes campaign.  Together we were able 
to raise £280! We hope the children enjoyed wearing their jeans to school for a day! 
 
Today we have presented our new Year 6 prefects with their badges.  It was difficult to pick from the excel-
lent letters that they wrote explaining why they wanted to be a prefect.  We hope to involve them in various 
responsibilities around the school this year.  Whilst just a few have been picked initially, more pupils will get 
the chance to become a prefect later this year.  Congratulations to our new prefects. 
 
On the subject of school responsibilities, we are looking for some pupils to become leaders!  
Today in our Key Stage 2 assembly I have spoken to the children about putting them selves 
forward to become one of the following: a Reading Ambassador, a Cyber Ambassador or a Sus-
tainability Champion.  All they need to do is write me a letter explaining why they would be good 
for one of these roles.  The deadline for the letter is Friday 4th October.  More information is 
found on the flier that has come out with the newsletter. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Miss Ovenden 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Tuesday 24th Sept—Year 4 trip to Wisley 

Friday 4th October—Eiffel Class Assembly—9.05am 

Wednesday 9th October—101 Dalmations Theatre trip 

Thursday 19th October—Jeans for genes day—donations welcome 

Friday 11th October—Macau Class to Gilbert White Centre 

Friday 11th October—Wainhouse Class Assembly– 9.05am 

Monday 14th October—Alloa Class to Gilbert White Centre 

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th October—parent meetings 

Thursday 24th October—HARVEST (Year R to come as scarecrows) 

Thursday 24th October—DISCO 

Friday 25th October—Last day of half term 

Monday 4th November—INSET 2—NO SCHOOL for children 

Tuesday 5th November—Back to school 

Friday 25th October—Alloa Class Assembly—9.05am 

Wednesday 13th November—Year 5 trip to Hampton Court 

Monday 16th December—YR/KS1 to Aldershot Pantomime 

Friday 20th December—LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Sanjna & Asiye 

High Expectations: Archie & Atheethan 

Friendliness:  Amoha & Naimh 

Confidence: Theo & Connie 

Respect: Mukudzei & Maryam 

Fairness: Seth & Samantha 

Our Headteachers star spotters this 

week are Rose & Frankie ! 

Well done to Aspire  and Pisa Class who won class of 

the week for good attendance. 

Smart awards were given to Taliyah & Chloe . 

Photo Day 

Next Friday we will have the school 

photographer in taking individual 

photos of the children.  Please 

make sure everyone is looking their 

best! 
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